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RESPONSE TO SUBSTANTIAL AND RELEVANT QUESTIONS RECEIVED FROM 
SHAREHOLDERS BEFORE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

   
 
The Board of Directors (the “Directors” or the “Board”) of iFAST Corporation Ltd. (the 
“Company”, and together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) would like to announce that there 
have been no questions submitted by shareholders in advance of the Company’s Annual 
General Meeting (“AGM”) which will be held on 28 April 2025 at 2.00 p.m. at Cassia Junior 
Ballroom, Level 3, Sands Expo & Convention Centre, 10 Bayfront Ave, Singapore 018956 
and by electronic means. 
 
Nonetheless, shareholders (including CPF Investors and SRS Investors) and, where 
applicable, appointed proxy(ies), who have pre-registered to attend the AGM virtually by 
electronic means via “live” audio-visual webcast or “live” audio-only stream of the AGM 
proceedings will be able to ask “live” at the AGM, substantial and relevant questions related 
to the resolutions to be tabled for approval at the AGM, by submitting text-based questions 
via the online platform hosting the audio-visual webcast and audio-only stream. 
 
Shareholders (including CPF Investors and SRS Investors) and, where applicable, appointed 
proxy(ies), who are attending the AGM physically can ask substantial and relevant questions 
related to the resolutions to be tabled for approval at the AGM, physically at the AGM. 
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